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VISIT FROM THE BETHANY PROJECT

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NOV

4th Year 5B trip/Book Fair Week

5th Bonfire Lunch

8th Year 5H Assembly

11th -
13th

Year 1 Bikeability

15th Children In Need/Odd Socks 
Day for Anti-Bullying Week

20th PTFA Movie Night

22nd Non-Uniform Day - Chocolate

27th PTFA Meeting – 6.00 p.m.

28th Flu Vaccinations

29th Non-Uniform Day - Bottles

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Newspaper Club/Game Building 
Club /Yr1 & Yr2 Girls Football

Tues Netball/Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed Football Club/KS2 Girls Football

Thurs Yr 5 Table Tennis

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club/KS2 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Ebony, Year 6
Sports Ambassadors Training

We talked about teamwork and sport 
with Craig Heap (Olympian), then we 
went into the Sports Hall and led our 
own game called ‘race against the 
clock’.

We also got photos with Craig, got our 
t-shirts signed and got to hold his 
medals.

SCHOOL NEWS

WELL DONE TO OUR OCTOBER GOLD BOOK WINNERS:

RECEPTION - IONA
YEAR 1 - HARLEY B
YEAR 2 - DAISY
YEAR 3 - SAMANTHA
YEAR 4 - LILLIE
YEAR 5B - HARRY
YEAR 5H - JACOB
YEAR 6 - HUNTER

THE BETHANY PROJECT
On Friday we were visited by The Bethany Project – a charity we have been involved with for 
a number of years.  They sang some songs and shared stories.  The children really enjoyed it.

BOOK FAIR
The Book Fair will be in school next week and will be open at lunchtimes for the children to 
visit and after school for parents and children.

READ WITH YOUR CHILD
Parents are invited to read with children on Monday 4th November.  Classrooms will be 
open from 8.45 until 9.05 a.m.

YEAR 5H CLASS ASSEMBLY
The Year 5H Class Assembly will be held on Friday 8th November at 9.05 a.m.  We look 
forward to seeing you.

Next week, Haslingden Ladies Football 
Team will be starting after school 
sessions in school.

The Club for Years 1 and 2 will be held 
on  Mondays and KS2 on Wednesdays.
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